
From: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>
To:  

Date: 10/10/2016 11:42:02 AM
Subject: New Boards and Commissions Intern

All,
 
While I know this is a very busy time in the office, I wanted to let everyone know that we have a new Boards and 
Commissions intern starting today. Her name is Dani Goodreau, she originally from Wisconsin, is currently a Junior at 
USC, and is a six-year veteran of the U.S. Air Force. She will be working with me to assist in our transition to the IQ 
Boards and Commissions Module over the next several months and will be here Monday and Wednesday afternoons 
and Thursday mornings.
 
Please make her feel welcome when you see her and let me know if you have any questions.
 
-Katie
 
Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803.201.3423 (cell)
803.734.8051 (fax)
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